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portland.gov/elections  
elections@portlandoregon.gov    
503-823-4022 

 
August 26, 2024 
 

City of Portland 
Fee Waiver Determination 

 
Dear Chloe Mason: 

 

On August 26, 2024, you submitted an application to receive a fee waiver to file for 

City of Portland candidacy for the November 2024 General Election. 

 

Fee Waiver Approved 

The City Elections Office reviewed your application and supporting documentation 

and finds that you qualify for the candidate filing fee waiver. You may now file a 

Candidate Filing Application (AUD 120) with the City Elections Office.  

 

Filing a Candidate Filing Application (AUD 120) 

Candidate Filing Applications must be submitted by the filing deadline of 5:00 p.m. 

on August 27, 2024, and may be submitted by either of the following methods:  

• Online Filing Portal. 

• PDF Application. For this option:  

o Submit by scanning and emailing it to elections@portlandoregon.gov 

o Or mail or hand deliver to the following address:   

City Elections Office 

1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130     

Portland, OR 97204 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Louise Hansen 

City Elections Officer 
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